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Real ID Requirements
May 7, 2025 

Effective May 7, 2025, all employees traveling on official State business via domestic air travel 
will be required to present a REAL ID-compliant driver’s license or another TSA-approved form 
of identification.

Travelers without a REAL ID or an alternative acceptable form of ID may still be permitted to 
board their flight within the U.S., but only after undergoing additional identity verification by 
TSA officers. Please be aware that this process may be time-consuming, and clearance is not 
guaranteed, as it is subject to TSA discretion.

To obtain a REAL ID, individuals must visit their local Office of Motor Vehicles (OMV) and 
provide the necessary documentation. REAL ID-compliant credentials are marked with a gold 
star in the upper right-hand corner, indicating they meet federal security standards.

For further details, please visit the Louisiana OMV's official website: 
https://www.expresslane.org/drivers/personal-driver-s-licenses/real-id/

https://www.gsa.gov/travel/plan-book/per-diem-rates
https://www.expresslane.org/drivers/personal-driver-s-licenses/real-id/
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